
 

Dear Praying Friends, 

I am thankful for each of you who faithfully pray and give to our family and 

ministry.  I can’t help but think of 1 Thessalonians 5:11: “Wherefore comfort yourselves 

together, and edify one another, even as also ye do.”  God has put each of you in our paths 

for a reason, and I believe prayer is a large part of it.  As we receive cards, phone calls, and 

more, we are greatly encouraged.  I pray you had a wonderful Thanksgiving with friends 

and family and most importantly that you took some time to thank the Lord for His many 

blessings in your life.  Although we couldn’t be with our extended family for Thanksgiving, 

we are grateful to have two families who invited us over for brunch and supper. 

Not a lot has changed since our last letter.  We are still working through the 

remodel of our home.  We are held up with delays on electrical, HVAC, and plumbing 

contractors that are super busy with all the people moving into the area and working on 

their own construction projects.  It is looking like we may not be finished until late January 

if things go as planned.  We are wanting to have it all finished before we start our 

outreach push for March and April.   Please help us pray for this effort. 

With all of the work going on at our home, we have not been able to share our 

ministry with churches.  However, I have had the opportunity to fill in for a couple pastors 

around the area and share our ministry in those churches.   We continue to share our 

HopeForButte.com tracts with people in the city, and we have had some good 

conversations where seeds are being planted.  Please pray that these seeds would lead to 

the conversions as we meet with them and continue to share the truth of Christ.  

As we prepare for our John/Romans distribution in March, I would ask that you 

pray about the possibility of coming out to help us distribute them.  Feel free to contact 

me via phone/text/email and we can discuss the details.  Also, our Grand Opening service 

is scheduled for April 17th (Resurrection Sunday).  We will be holding our “Get Acquainted” 

meetings the prior week starting 4/10 going through 4/14 at 7 pm each night.  We would 

love to have those that can, come out and visit us for that week.  We will be getting 

invitations out during the day and meeting at night.  If a church wants to help with snacks, 

music, greeters, etc. that would be a blessing.  Again, reach out to me for details.  

Finally, thank you again for all of your prayers and support.  God has been 

working as a result of your prayers, and as you pray for the people of Butte, He will work!  

May God bless you all!  

In Christ, 

Dustin, Melissa, Devin, and Lydia Beck 
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